
To whom it may concern,

Re: DA2020/0147 - 2 Wyadra Avenue, Freshwater

As a local resident I object to the development and subdivision proposed. The proposal alters the historical lot 
configurations and amenity currently afforded to existing residents surrounding this location. Wedging a large 
dwelling in this location is concerning to the natural environment we have enjoyed for many years both from 
above the site on Loch Street and from when viewing the area from the beach.

Thank you,

Dominica Andersen
2/28 Loch Street, Freshwater

Sent: 6/04/2020 8:22:55 AM
Subject: DA2020/0147 Submission


